
 
 
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
           Zürich, 01.08.2022 
 
Information regarding the legal merger of the Danone companies 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
With this letter we would like to inform you that as of November 01, 2022, Danone in Switzerland will merge the 
four previously independent business units - Danone Milk Fresh, Danone Waters, Alpro and Nutricia Milupa - into 
a strong overall company through a merger. The role of DACH Managing Director will be assumed by Christine 
Siemssen, who has already been with Danone for 25 years in various functions. The management in Switzerland 
will be taken over by Mr. Sandro Tichelli. 
 
Why? 
 
The aim is to create a single Danone unit in Switzerland for the distribution and sale of all our products and services 
on the market. This will allow us to serve our customers even better. This letter serves only as a notification of the 
transfer, which will not affect our business relationships unless otherwise communicated. All existing contracts, 
rights and obligations will automatically be transferred to Danone Schweiz AG. 
 
What do we need from you? 
 
We ask you to update the following master data, effective November 1, 2022: 
 

- If you are a supplier of Evian-Volvic Suisse SA, please update the name of the customer in your IT system 
to Danone Schweiz AG Other information will remain unchanged. 

 
- If you are a supplier of Danone SA or Nutricia Milupa SA, please create a new customer Danone Schweiz 

AG using the information below.  
 

- If you are a supplier of all Danone companies mentioned above, please create a new customer Danone 
Schweiz AG by using the information below. 

 

 

Company Name:        Danone Schweiz AG 

Address:          Hardturmstr. 135, 8005 Zürich, Schweiz 

Tax Number:         CHE-106.170.687 

VAT-ID:                         CHE-106.170.687 

Bank Name :               BNP Paribas (Suisse) SA 

Bank Account :           IBAN CH33 0868 6001 1311 6300 1 

BIC/SWIFT:                  BPPBCHGGXXX 
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What happens from November 1? 
 
Danone Schweiz AG will become your sole customer for Nutricia, Milupa, water and dairy products.  
 
All invoices with a delivery date after November 1, 2022 must be sent to Danone Schweiz AG (see address above). 
 
Invoices should still be sent in PDF format to our new email address, quoting our Purchase Order number:  
Invoices.CH@danone.com 
 
Questions regarding the processing status of invoices, please send to our new e-mail address:  
Info.P2P.CH @danone.com 
 
Contact 
 
We are committed to continuing our partnership and ensuring business continuity. For any questions regarding 
this announcement, please contact your regular contact.  
 
To ensure a smooth transition and business continuity, please also inform all your internal contacts (operations, 
finance, ...).  
 
We look forward to continuing to work with you! 
 
Yours sincerely 
Evian-Volvic Suisse SA 

 
 
 
 

Sandro Tichelli    Anne-Catherine Schäfer 
Geschäftsführung Schweiz  C&P Director DACH 


